
Greene County Commission Briefing 

Friday, April 6, 2018, 9:00 AM 

1443 N. Robberson, 10th Floor 

 

Present: Kate Morris, Bob Cirtin, Harold Bengsch, Katie Towns, Kathryn Wall, JR Webb, and Larry Woods.  

 

Kate Towns and Kathryn Webb gave an update on health department operations and handed out the 

Annual Report. The reminded the Commission that the Harold K. Bengsch Award would be presented 

late that day to Stephen Edwards. Staff is keeping an eye on a few House Bills.   

JR Webb updated the Commission on E-911, saying things were operating as usual. Staff is keeping an 

eye on several House Bills.   

Larry Woods updated on Office of Emergency Management. Staff is keeping an eye on several House 

Bills.  There was some discussion on need for meeting space in the Public Safety Center.  

 

With no further business, meeting was adjourned.  

 


